
	

	

	

	

	

Hidden Hollow 
Elementary 
Home of the 

Hornets 
	

Our Mission: 
“Ensuring that each 

child has the 
education and skills 
necessary to achieve 

a successful, 
productive life, and to 

benefit society.” 
 

Principal: 
Brad Davies 

 
Address: 

7447 Hidden Valley Pkwy. 
Eagle Mountain UT 84005 

 
Phone 

(801)610-8721 
 

Fax 
(801)789-7806 

 

 

	

We	made	it!	It’s	because	of	such	a	wonderful	community!	
Thank	you	to	everyone	for	your	time,	your	efforts,	and	your	
support!	What	an	incredible	year	it	has	been.	
		
Once	again,	we	would	like	to	thank	Mr.	Jeppson,	Mrs.	Boogaard,	
Mrs.	Ostergaard,	and	Mrs.	Cooper	for	all	that	they	have	done	
here	at	Hidden	Hollow.	We	also	wish	Miss	Thorstrom	well	on	
her	sabbatical.		
		
We	have	many	activities	happening	in	the	next	three	weeks.	
Please	check	with	the	teachers	and	your	children	to	make	sure	
you	know	what	is	going	on.	
		
Please	remember	that	the	last	day	for	Kindergarten	students	
will	be	Thursday,	May	25th.	The	last	day	for	all	1st	–	6th	graders	
will	be	Friday,	May	26th.	The	last	day	(May	26th)	will	be	a	
common	day	for	all	students.	All	students	will	come	to	school	
from	8:00	–	9:30.	
		
A	few	dates	for	next	year…	
		
August	21	–	Back	to	School	night	
August	22	–	First	day	of	school	for	1st	–	6th	grades	
August	29	–	First	day	of	school	for	Kdg.	students	
		
Have	a	great	summer!	
		
Mr.	Davies	–	Principal	–	Hidden	Hollow	Elementary	
	
	

		 	 		

	



	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

																															

	

Calendar	Items:	
May:	

	
May	1-5:	
Teacher	Appreciation	Week	
	
May	9-12:	
Book	Fair	–	Buy	one,	get	one	
9-4	daily.		
	
May	9:	
5th	Grade	Hope	of	America	
Performance		
	
May	15:	
PTA	Spirit	Night	at	Chic-Fil-
A	American	Fork	Location	
	
May	19:	
Last	Day	of	Pre	School		
	
May	24:	
Kindergarten	Graduation.	
Please	check	with	your	
child’s	teacher	to	find	out	
exact	times.	
	
May	25:	
Last	Day	of	Kindergarten	
	
6th	Grade	Graduation	9:45	
am.	
	
May	26:	
Last	Day	of	School	grades	1-
6.	Common	day	for	all	
students	8-9:30	am.	
	
Looking	ahead:	
	
August	21:	
Back	to	School	Open	
House	
	
August	22:	
First	Day	of	School	grades	
1-6	
	
August	29:	
First	Day	of	Kindergarten	
	

As we close out this school year, please 
remember to pay your student’s lunch 

charges. The lunch room would 
appreciate it. Thanks! 	 

	

	

	

		

	

	

	

	
	

	

	

		

	

	
	

	

	

	

Summer Reading Library  
will be held on TUESDAYS throughout the 

summer from June 6 – August 1st from 9-11 
am. Summer Library will not be held on June 

20, and July 4th. Enjoy your summer of 
reading! 

6th grade graduation is May 25 at 9:45 
am. Parents are invited to attend!  

Please return any library books you may 
have as soon as possible! Thank you!  

The LAST DAY OF SCHOOL is 
Friday, May 26. This will be a 
COMMON DAY, all students will 
attend from 8-9:30 am. We 
encourage your students to walk, 
ride their bikes or scooters, or car 
pool to accommodate for a higher 
traffic flow. Have a great summer!  

The last day to order yearbooks is Friday May 5. 
Please send in your money and order form. Once 
they are gone, they are gone! They will be 
delivered the last week of school.  


